
  

 
Butler & Warren County OH 

Request Toys 
We are located at: 
4420 Lewis St. 
Middletown, Ohio 
45044 

These are our hours, no appointments needed. 
Please do not line up early due to the Covid- 19 crisis. 
You must apply in person. 
Nov. 16 10:00am-4:00pm 
Nov. 17 10:00am-4: 00pm 
Nov. 18 10:00am-4:00pm 
Nov. 19 10:00am-4:00pm 
Nov. 20 10:00am-4:00pm 
Nov. 21 12:00pm-6:00pm 

 
You must bring the following to register your children: 
A valid picture I.D. for parent/guardian who will need to be present 
Address verification (article of mail, rental agreement etc.) 
Birth certificates for every child 
Insurance cards thru Jobs and Family Services (for every child) 
If you do not receive medical coverage thru JFS , we will need proof of income for the last thirty days. 
If you do not have any income, please provide a notarized no income statement. 
Court documents if needed (foster children etc.) 
Children must live in your home full time, you must be the custodial parent. 
 
You must have all documents for everyone!!!! 
*We do not accept the following* 
Crib Cards 
EBT Cards 
Social Security Cards 
Passports 
Birth Announcements 
Child Support Cards 
WIC Cards/Vouchers 
Vaccination Records 
 
Due to the Covid-19 crisis this year, we must to stress to everyone please follow the guidelines as listed: 
Only the applicant needs to come to apply. 
Please wear a mask 
Do not come to apply if you or someone in your household has been ill, has Covid or been exposed to Covid-19 
Virus. Running a fever. Our main concern is the safety and well-being of our community members and our 
volunteers., we ask that you follow the guidelines and bring all required documents. 
We will be unable to accept applications without the proper documentation. 
Having duplicate applications/requests through multiple organizations could result in your family being denied 
assistance for the holidays, please do not register with more than one agency. 
This may lead to a family not receiving a Christmas. 
Toys for Tots is a gift from your community and the Marine Corps Reserves.

 


